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COUNCIL – 1 MARCH 2012 
 

ITEM 6 - QUESTIONS SUBMITTED BY MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL 
 
Question from Councillor Hands to the Leader of the Council (Councillor 
P. Dowd) 
 
“In view of the Cabinet decision regarding the Capital Programme 2012/13, 
could the Leader of the Council please give the timescale for the Strategic 
Planning Group to report back to Cabinet on the Capital Programme 
2012/13?” 
 
Response: 
 
“I expect this report will be presented to Cabinet in May/June 2012.” 


